
                                              PUBLIC NOTICE 

RIGHT OF HEARING 

 

STATE OF WISCONSIN )  

                     )     SS.  

SAUK COUNTY         )  

 

 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:  

 
PUBLIC NOTICE. Notice is hereby given to all persons in the County of Sauk, Wisconsin, that Steven 

Mueller/DenMar Signs Corp, has filed an application for a Nonmetallic Mining Reclamation Permit 

pursuant to s. 24.05 of the Sauk County Zoning Ordinance to authorize the operation of a non-metallic 

mineral extraction operation. The non-metallic mining operation is located in: 

 

Part of the NW,SE ¼, SE,NW ¼ of the NE, SW ¼ , of Section 6, T11N, R3E, and includes tax parcels 

038-0105-00000, 038-0117-20000, 038-0119-00000, and 038-0120-00000, Town of Washington, Sauk 

County, WI. 

 

Copies of the Nonmetallic Mining Reclamation Permit Application and Non-Metallic Mining 

Reclamation Plan are available for review during normal business hours (8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.) at the 

Sauk County West Square Building, 505 Broadway, Baraboo, WI 53913. The public may contact the 

Land Resources & Environment Department with questions at (608) 355-3245. 

 

HEARING RIGHT. A public informational hearing for the reclamation permit may be requested by any 

person residing within, owning property within, or whose principle place of business is within 300 feet of 

the boundary of the proposed nonmetallic mining site. THE PUBLIC INFORMATIONAL HEARING 

REQUEST MUST BE MADE WITHIN THIRTY (30) DAYS OF THIS NOTICE. If requested, the 

public informational hearing will be conducted for the purpose of explaining and receiving comments 

from affected persons on the nature, feasibility, and effects of the proposed nonmetallic mining site.  

 

If you have a disability and need help, reasonable accommodations can be made for those so requesting, 

provided a 48-hour notice is given. Please call (608)355-3245 or TTD (608)355-3490. 

 

Dated at Baraboo, Wisconsin, this 29th day of October, 2020. 

 

SAUK COUNTY LAND RESOURCES & ENVIRONMENT DEPARTMENT 

 

 

Lisa Wilson 

Director 

  

To be published November 5, 2020.  

 

This notice may also be found at www.wisconsinpublicnotices.org or 

www.co.sauk.wi.us/legalnotices  

 

 

http://www.wisconsinpublicnotices.org/
http://www.co.sauk.wi.us/legalnotices

